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Dear Avanti Court parents and children, 
What a brilliant term it has been here at Avanti! Children 
have had wonderful engaging learning opportunities to 

go on educational visits and have even had outside  
companies come in to inspire children! 

A big thank you to all our dedicated staff who plan these 
wonderful opportunities to ensure our curriculum is   

creative and broad.  
Our school embeds a rich creative curriculum throughout 

the year and children’s thoughts and creativity shows 
what tremendous impact is has on our children! 

Here are some examples of what children have 
learnt and explored this term! 

 
Many thanks, 

Miss Sahota (Educational Visits Lead) 
  

" During our school trip to the 
British Museum I learnt lots of 

facts such as the Pyramid of Giza 
was built in 2500 BC. My favour-
ite part of the trip was when we 
had to find certain objects and 

symbols in the museum. This was 
my favourite page in the booklet 

as I learnt lots about Ancient 
Egyptian Gods and why cats were 

so sacred."    

 

Year 4’s trip to British  
Museum in London! 



Choir trip to Ilford  
Exchange! 

Avanti Court Choir are be-
coming very well-known in 
our local community includ-

ing our very own Mrs  
Walters and Miss  
Vincent! We were  

invited to sing at the Ilford 
Exchange Shopping Centre 
as part of an event to cele-
brate Diwali. Local shop-

pers were delighted to listen 
to the children perform so 

confidently. This was  
another fantastic  

opportunity for the children 
to share their musicality and 
values with our friends and 

neighbours.  

Year 6 had the  
opportunity to  

experience what 
is was like to be 
in World War 2! 



Reception visit 
the Holy Trinity 

Church in 
Barkingside! 

‘We went to 
the Church and 
we met Father  

Stuart!’ 
Mrs Sivadasan and Mrs 

Mudhar took a group of 

Avanti Court children to 

visit Fullwell Cross Li-

brary to help design and 

make Baubles as part of 

the ‘Barkingside Light Up’ 

on the 29
th
of November 

at Ken Aston Square. 

Children took part in a 

workshop and designed 

their own Baubles using 

paint, glitter and other 

craft materials. 

‘The 
Church is 
nearly 200 
years old!!  

‘We learnt 
about baby 

Jesus and he 
was born in 
Bethlehem!’ 

‘Baby Jesus 
was born on 
Christmas 

day!’ 


